
OCTOBER 2017 � foxhollow.alpineschools.org � 801-610-8706

From the Principal…
Mark Your 
Calendars

October 2 - 5

Book Fair

October 4 - 5

Parent Teacher Conferences

October 9

School Picture Day

October 16

Fall Fundraiser Kickoff

October 19-20

Fall Break – No School

October 23

Prof Dev Day – No School

October 24 - 27

Red Ribbon Week

October 27

Fundraiser Ends

October 31

Halloween Parades

8:15 & 2:30

FOX NEWS FLASH
Fall is upon us and it is a wonderful time of year.  The weather is changing and 
the leaves are turning colors.  We have made the transition from summer to fall 
and back to school. As the weather changes some students may want to stay at 
home and not venture out into the colder weather.  It is important to have your 
children come to school, and come on time every day that they are healthy.  
Arriving on time is an important habit that sets the tone for much success later 
in life.

Another habit that sets the tone for success in life is reading daily.  This does 
not come easy for some.  I was one of those that this was a challenge.  As a 
young child I loved watching the latest sitcoms on TV.  My parents had saved 
hard for a new TV, one in color.  This technology had been around for a while, 
but we had one of the first color TVs on the block.

Quickly, my mom became concerned that my schooling was taking a backseat 
to shows like Gilligan’s Island and Leave it to Beaver.  My parents talked to me 
with little change in my behavior.  They then went to plan B.  This was to 
“pay” me to read.  I received on penny for each thirty minute block of time 
that I read.  I could cash in this penny for an equal amount of time in front of 
the tv.  Within a short amount of time I was a hooked on classics such as Huck 
Finn, The Hobbit and Louie L’amour.  Before long I was spending more time 
with a good book in hand than I was in front of the tv.

My parents had given me the gift of a love for reading.   When we teach our 
children to read and to be to school on time we are giving them lifelong habits 
and skills that will translate into greater success throughout their lives. 

Visiting with your child’s teacher at
parent teacher conference is very
important to the success your student
will have during the year. During this
visit the teacher will share progress and
well as things your child may need to
improve upon. By discussing these
things face to face you will be better
equipped to help your student’s
continued academic growth.

PARENT TEACHER 
CONFERENCES

BOOK FAIR
October 2 9:30-2:00pm
October 3 9:30-4:00pm
October 4-5 9:30-7:30pm

Volunteer to help by going to 
foxhollowmediacenter.blogspot.com



Kickoff:		October	16

Lunch	with	the	Principal,	Field	Day,	assemblies,	and	
many	other	activities	are		are	funded	by	the	monies	
raised	through	our	annual	fundraisers.		Families	and	
friends	help	support	these	wonderful	events	when	
they	purchase	the	tasty	treats	offered.		

Ends:	October	27

popcorn

nuts

pizza

cookies

…and more!

OCTOBER EVENTS
Parent Teacher Conferences 

and Scholastic Book Fair
Parent	Teacher	Conferences	will	be	
held	October	4-5.		Teachers	will	
schedule	appointments	on	Monday,	
October	2nd for	those	who	have	not	
had	the	opportunity	yet	to	do	so.		This	
is	an	important	time	for	teachers	and	
parents	to	share	information.	
Please	be	on	time	for	your	scheduled		
appointment	to	allow	you	and	your	
child’s	teacher	to	visit	inE an	unhurried	
manner.	
Appointments	are	10	minute	sessions,	
if	during	the	visit	it	becomes	apparent	
more	time	is	needed,	an	additional	
appointment	may	be	scheduled	for	a	
later	date.		

Reading	is	one	of	the	best	ways	to	
learn	and	children	who	own	their	own	
books	are	more	likely	to	get	excited	to	
read.	Remember	to	stop	into	the	Book	
Fair	air	before	or	after	your	
appointment!

October	9	– Classes	will	be	called	down	to	have	
pictures	taken	beginning	at	8:00	and	then	again	
at	9:15.		All	students	will	have	picture	taken	even	
if	not	purchasing	a	package.		Pre-school	children	
may	come	after	lunchtime,	1:00,	to	have	their	
pictures	taken.

Our Movie Night was so fun! I hope everyone who came had a good time! I want 
to give a HUGE thank you to all the families and teachers that came to support 
the PTA, as well as everyone that donated to the silent auction baskets. We had so 
many amazing baskets! Congratulations to Mrs Gallegos class for bringing in the 
most silent auction donations.

Hayley Dye, PTA President 

What’s going on…
Emergency	Kits	will	be	in	
classrooms	soon.		These	will	
be	used	at	end	of	year	if	not	
needed.	Thank	you	for	the	
many	donations!

Reflections	deadline	is	
October	26th.		Students	may	
find	entry	forms	and	
information	may	be	picked	
up	in	the	office.

T-shirt	orders	have	been	
placed.	Orders	will	be	
handed	out	to	students	by	
Friday,	October	27.

RED RIBBON WEEK - OCTOBER 24-27



School is in full swing now and we, as a PTA board, have enjoyed 
seeing families at Back to School Night as well as working with Fox 
Hollow’s teachers and staff  to make plans for a great year.  We have 
some fun family activities planned and the many great programs PTA 
is involved with are getting under way.  Please read on to find out 
about dates to save and, as always, let us know if  you would like to get 
involved!

Hayley Dye
PTA President

Room Mom Tea
September 6th

3:00pm
Meet in gym first

Tshirt Orders
Due September 8th

Get extra order forms in 
the office

Join Us!
https://foxhollow.alpineschools.org/

Membership is just $6 per person

School Choir
Grades 4-6

First Monday, Sept. 25th

Extra sign up forms 
in the office

Reflections Kick-off  
September 8th

The Reflections PTA art program is 
a wonderful opportunity for 
students to express their creativity 
or even find out that they have 
talents they may not have realized 
they possess.

Entry Forms and requirement 
papers will be available in the office 
after the assembly on the 8th.

ALL ENTRIES DUE
OCTOBER 26TH

Family
MOVIE NIGHT

September 22
Watch for details to 
come home soon!


